
 

 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
 

Tuesday 14th May 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

 
 
 
 

We are writing to let you know about changes we will be making to our music instrument 

lesson offering from next academic year. From September, we will be offering steel pans 

lessons during the school day. Due to lack of demand, we will not be continuing to offer the 

guitar and strings lessons delivered by One Education. Information on how to book your child 

on to the steel pans lessons will be sent out towards the end of the summer term (note that 

these lessons are for Years 4-6 only). 

 

We are also interested in hearing from anyone who would be able to deliver any 

other musical instrument lessons (eg. guitar, recorder, ukulele) after school from 

3:15pm-4:30pm on any day of the week (Mon-Fri). We are looking for someone qualified with 

a background in teaching a musical instrument, and you'd need to be available to 

commit every week during term time for the academic year 2024/25. If you, or anyone you 

know, would be interested, please email l.mcdonagh@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk 

 

Kind regards 

Luke McDonagh 

Music Lead 
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